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CLASSIFIED SCHOOL EMPLOYEES WEEK

WHEREAS, education of our youth is imperative to Oregon and to our nation; and

WHEREAS, classified school employees are a vital component of Oregon’s public school 
system; and

WHEREAS, classified employees work directly with all children.  They are the school 
personnel responsible for the transportation and nutrition of our children, the 
maintenance of school property, and they are clerical workers and educational 
assistants; and

WHEREAS, Under the leadership of the Oregon School Employees Association, classified 
employees, with their diverse talents, have created the necessary environment 
essential to educating our youth.  An educated Oregon is a healthy Oregon.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT, the Centennial School District School 
Board designates the week of March 3-7, 2025, as Classified School 
Employees Week, and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT the Centennial School District calls on the community to 
join with it in personally thanking and recognizing classified staff for their 
dedication and devotion to their work.

Signed:
Rose Solowski, Board Chair


